
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

 July 26, 2010 

 

 
 

ITEM:  V.C. 

 

 

TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Paving Projects 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the low bid to T & M Asphalt for the amount of $252,900 for Franklin High School 
parking lot improvements and authorize the Director of Secondary Programs and 
Facilities to enter into such agreements necessary to effect this work. 

 

 

RATIONALE: 
 
Replacement of asphalt surface required in order to maintain a safe environment.  

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
This will be charged to the Sinking Fund. 

 

 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Rodney Hosman 

 

 

EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
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